
 

 
 
 

5th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
     Admissions Consultation 2026 
 
On 11th December we wrote to parents stating that the school was to begin a consultation period to reduce 
the pupil published admission number (PAN) to 45. 
 
In the meantime, despite a substantial decrease in the number of primary school aged children requiring a 
school place nationally and in the local area, Corpus Christi Primary School is oversubscribed for the 
academic year 2025-26.  
 
As a result of the positive admission numbers and the school continuing to be oversubscribed, the governing 
body unanimously agreed to continue with a PAN of 60 for the academic year 2026-27 and beyond.  
 
This is welcoming news for the school and we appreciate the continued support we receive from parents and 
the wider community.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Simon Lennon    
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
 

 


